Couture Construction Corporation

From:

Couture Construction Corporation [arccc@ne.rr.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, March 25, 2014 3:56 PM 'andy@chalmersbuildingservices.com'

To: Subject:

Green Hill Rd, Jackson, NH

Attachments:

image001.gif

Hi Andy,

I'm trying to understand and find a way to move forward with my building permit for Green Hill Rd.

I was shocked at your recommendation to deny the building permit based on my last phone call to you, after I had received my driveway permit from the Town. The purpose of my call was to inquire about RSA 674:41. You explained that 674:41 was for landlocked property and did not apply to mine because it was not considered landlocked. I had an existing driveway long before any regulations were in place and the town had given me a driveway permit, so I was good to go.

Jay Henry, the Fire Chief and Road Agent, explained at the selectmen's meeting, which you were at, that the town had granted building permits to other grand-fathered driveways in the past and he stated there was no reason to handle my situation any differently. The selectmen agreed and I was granted a driveway permit.

I know everyone was working in good faith and very helpful in every way. I'm trying to understand what went wrong. Did the laws change after I spoke with you or was there some additional information that came to light afterwards that caused you to deny my building permit?

I noticed on your web site that you handle appeals to the ZBA as part of your services. I wondered if I could hire you to help me get through this. You know how much Claude and I respect your knowledge and who better to get us through this than you.

We are hoping you will take this on and helps us out of this unfortunate jamb.

Sincerely Arthur "Sonny" Couture

Couture Construction Corp 1803 Riverside Drive Berlin, NH 03570 603-752-4622 603-752-3397 FAX

Please note that are of today, 3.25-14, we have not received a response from Mr. Chalmers.